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FLRA Launches New FOIA Processing System 
 
The Federal Labor Relations Authority is pleased to announce that the Authority recently 
purchased and implemented new software to manage its Freedom of Information Act requests: 
FOIAXpress®. See 5 C.F.R. § 2411.5. FOIAXpress® is a document management software 
program developed by AINS, LLC d/b/a OPEXUS. 
 
FOIAXpress® will assist the Authority in processing Freedom of Information Act requests more 
efficiently to better serve the public.  While requests may continue to be submitted by e-mail and 
mail as in the past, following May 31, 2024, when submitting FOIA requests to the Authority, 
we encourage you to submit your request at FOIA.FLRA.gov.  The website contains registration 
instructions.  Once a new account is registered, FOIA requesters may sign in, access and 
download from the reading room documents provided in response to FOIA requests. 
 
Any questions regarding FOIAXpress® or this new service may be directed to 
solmail@FLRA.gov. 
 

### 
 
The FLRA administers the labor-management relations program for 2.1 million non-Postal federal 
employees worldwide, approximately 1.2 million of whom are represented in 2,200 bargaining 
units. It is charged with providing leadership in establishing policies and guidance related to 
federal-sector labor-management relations and with resolving disputes under, and ensuring 
compliance with, the Federal Service Labor-Management Relations Statute. 
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